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Looking after our natural
beauty: Cannock Chase

Cannock Chase is an internationally designated site for its biodiversity but also provides valuable
visitor attractions in the local area which we would encourage all to visit.

However, to seek to preserve the site for future generations we kindly ask our guests to follow
these simple rules:

Use the main visitor car parks identified in the leaflet provided
Please remain on designated footpaths
Take your litter home with you or dispose of it in bins provided

Don't have / use any unauthorised fires / BBQ's

Where signposted, please keeps dogs on a lead

Remember the Cannock Chase Code: Be Proud To Protect

Protect - Mind where you tread and stick to our paths to respect the wildlife's home. Take
everything with you and leave no trace.

Working - Watch out for vehicles and machinery and follow any safety signage. Keep your
impact minimal so it will always be an area of outstanding natural beauty.

For All - Be considerate to everyone who visits Cannock Chase as well as the nature that lives
here.

Find Out More - Call into the visitor centre to find out why Cannock Chase is so special

For more information, visit www.cannockchasedc.gov.uk/visitors
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